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More than 50% of the population does not have access to essential health services. If current trends
continue, up to 5 billion people will still be unable to access healthcare in 2030.

The Covid-19 has shed even more light on significant weaknesses in health systems. We need to
learn lessons from this crisis and act jointly, rapidly and massively to strenghten healthcare
capacities on the long term. It is high time to stop the cycles of panic and neglect.
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